
Montana Audubon Center--Phase 2 Reopening 
Summer Camp 
 
We look forward to a reopening of select programs at the Center under Phase 2 of the 
Governor’s guidelines, which includes this year’s summer camp program. To protect 
participants, we will be implementing the following protocols: 
 
General: 

- Wearing a mask is required for camp attendance (unless they are age 5 or younger). 
Masks will not be worn during snack, running activities, canoeing and times where it isn’t 
feasible. Adults need to wear masks during drop off and pick up. 

- Small group sizes: No individual camp will exceed 20 people (including staff). 
- Majority of the camp day will be held outside. 

 
Check-in/out: 

- Writing utensils will be disinfected after each use. 
- Staff will check campers in on a clipboard and ask parents/guardians if their child is 

feeling well today and if they have been exposed to anyone with COVID 19 symptoms in 
the last 14 days. 

- Parents/guardians should take campers’ temperatures ​before leaving for camp​. Staff 
will record temperatures during check-in and will take temperatures if needed. 
Temperature recording is mandatory for camp attendance. 

 
Sanitization: 

- All equipment will be disinfected after each use.  
- Campers will wash or sanitize hands upon arrival and departure, and before consuming 

food.  
- All areas of the building will be sanitized regularly. 

 
Other points of interest: 

● Parents and families are encouraged to maintain social distancing between themselves 
and other families, as well as with other camps,during pick-up and drop-off. 

● If your camper has knowingly been exposed to someone exhibiting symptoms, or is 
exhibiting symptoms themselves, or has a fever of 100.4 or greater, we ask that they​ not 
attend programming.​ We will verify the above for each camper each day. Also, please 
let us know if your child becomes sick after attending programming so that we can inform 
those needed. 

● We will not be requiring campers or staff to wear masks. We understand that you may 
wish for your camper to wear a mask, and they are more than welcome to, but our staff 
will not enforce their wearing of it during programming. 

● We encourage you to have discussions with your camper about appropriate social 
distancing behavior. 

● Building is closed to the public. 


